
1

Bradford, Delana

From: tim outdoorproshop.com <tim@outdoorproshop.com>
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 2:47 PM
To: ParksnRec
Subject: Public comment

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---  
ATTN: City council members 
 
I am writing to voice my support for the Lucchesi turf replacement project.  Please consider moving forward with this 
project, as this site is vital to our community and youth sports.   Petaluma needs well managed fields for the community 
and to not maintain one of the most used facilities in town would be a shame.  Please consider moving forward with his 
project as sports and recreation is a vital part of a strong community.  Thank you for your consideration. 
   
 
Thank you. 
 
Timothy Elie 
127o Devin Drive 
Petaluma, Ca 94952 
 




